Kim Brennan

From: Mike Weisenborn

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 3:32 PM

To: Marc Cook; Ronald Paynter; Ginny Charnesky
Cc: Mark Harding; Kim Brennan

Subject: RE: Woodside Ridge 1st Gas kill

Marc and Ginny,

| just confirmed with Ron the water main has been killed at the point of the new connection. The abandoned water
main will need to be removed as part of the demolition permit for 500 NW Pryor Rd. if you have completed the
application you can fax them to 816-969-1201 or you can email the completed app to me. This way the permits will be
ready when you come in to pick them up and you wont have to wait as long. The permit fee will be $60.00. Let me

know if you have any questions.

From: Mike Weisenborn
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 3:05 PM
To: 'Marc Cook' <marc@spaldingexcavating.com>; Ronald Paynter <Ronald.Paynter@cityofls.net>

Subject: RE: Woodside Ridge 1st Gas kill

Marc,

It's my understanding from Ron that the public water main is required to be killed prior to issuance of the demo
permits. | have copied Ron in to confirm.

From: Marc Cook <marc@spaldingexcavating.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 3:00 PM

To: Mike Weisenborn <Mike.Weisenborn@cityofls.net>
Subject: FW: Woodside Ridge 1st Gas kill

#%% This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening
attachments. ***

Mike, let me know if you have everything you need and ill have Ginny come down and get the permits.
Thanks,
Randy Spalding Excavating, INC

816-318-9500
816-985-4318 (m)




